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Dear Mr Marsh, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information request - 35529 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 27th May 2015, in which you ask  
 

Dear Home Office, 
On 8th June 2011, the BBC reported 5 arrests on suspicion of sex-trafficking 
offences following raids on suspected brothels in Pilgrim Street, Newcastle and 
Foyle Street, Sunderland by the UK Border Agency and Police. 
My questions are: 

1. Following the raids how many confirmed victims of human trafficking were 
identified? 

2. Following the raids how many prosecutions and convictions were there for 
trafficking offences? 

 

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000.  
 
I can confirm that this was an operation undertaken by the former UK Border Agency 
and that following an investigation no victims of human trafficking were identified nor 
were there any subsequent prosecutions. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal 
review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to 
the address below, quoting reference 35529. If you ask for an internal review, it would 
be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
Information Rights Team 
Home Office 
Third Floor, Peel Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
e-mail: foirequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   
 
 
 
 

Henry Marsh  
Sent via e-mail: request-270720-
9b39305a@whatdotheyknow.com 
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As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request 
will be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. 
If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of  
complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the 
Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Immigration Enforcement 
Freedom of Information & Parliamentary Questions Team 


